
(Private) 

War Office 

March 11. 1915 

My dear Osler. 

I wrote you last night about the .Americans. I wish. however, that MacAlister had been more explicit about them. At present we had better not do anything. 

I hope McGill unit will not delay. Everything points to our wanting them as soon as possible. They might have to wait here, but their presence in England would make us feel safer. 

Yrs. sincerely 

Alfred Keogh. 


